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Dear Mr Nichol

You will recall that I wrote to you recently about a case you handled for the Criminal Cases Review Commission. Your review of that case led directly to my wrongful imprisonment, and appears to have led to your resignation from the CCRC following a letter I sent to the MOJ about that matter.

You will also recall that my work will lead to a lot of publicity for this problem. I would remind you that that work is political and involves getting floating voters in key marginal seats to demand a transfer of power from politicians to people. These ideas came to the attention of the Conservatives in 2009 and led to the 'Big Society' concept. This and other matters were described on a video on a DVD sent to you. The DVD included another video that described how the CCRC had refused to acknowledge a mistake was made, and that by refusing to admit a mistake was made were going to obstruct or pervert the course of justice.

The CCRC have recently written to me warning me that if I contact you again the police will be brought in to this. I am therefore writing to you again so that this happens.

I should point out that the police are fully aware of the situation. I have discussed the matter with two policeman, a sergeant and an inspector. My concern was the perversion of the course of justice that is likely to happen. Both stated that the CCRC had made a mistake. Much of the discussion with the inspector was recorded. As I have contacted you again you should now inform the CCRC of this so that they can get the police involved. 

I have no idea what they will do, I'm guessing that the person who wrote the letter has no idea what was going on, but I have emailed a copy of this to them so they'll know now. I have also corrected the mistakes made in the letter sent to me.

The policeman you want to speak to about this is Inspector Tatton at Newtown police station. He has watched the video that describes the mistake and the likely perversion of the course of justice so he knows all about it. He doesn't yet know that you were the person responsible for the imprisonment of an innocent person, but I guess that is about to change.

Yours sincerely






Graham McArthur

